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supervisor@homesteadtwp.com

From: Beverly Holbrook <levelbev@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 11:26 AM
To: supervisor@homesteadtwp.com
Subject: Board Openings

8/5/22 
 
 
Tia:: 
 
I am interested in the available openings for Board of Review and Zoning Board of Appeals 
alternates, unless there are others that would like to serve and have the experience of being involved 
in our local government.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Beverly Holbrook 


